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         17th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We want to take this opportunity to welcome all children back to Class 3 on Thursday 19th November 

2020. 

 

We hope that the children are looking forward to returning to class and have not found the home 

learning too stressful. 

 

At Parker’s school, we have had the classroom and toilet area professionally deep cleaned and they 

are ready for everyone’s return. 

 

If you have any feedback that you would like to give, especially on the home learning, it would be 

appreciated, so that any changes can be made should this situation arise again in the future. Please 

send you feedback to the office e-mail at the top of this letter.  Thank you 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Sarah Disney 

Executive Head Teacher 
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